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UNIVERSITY OF LONDON 

 

Intercollegiate Halls of Residence 
 

 

 

 

LICENCE AGREEMENT 

CATERED ACCOMMODATION STUDY-BEDROOM 

SINGLE OR TWIN 

 

 

2024/2025 

 

 

 

This agreement applies to all of the University's Intercollegiate Halls of Residence except self-

catered studios and flats to which a modified version of the agreement applies.   

 

 

Important: this LICENCE agreement is a binding document. If you accept it you will be 

responsible for Hall fees until the agreement ends, even if you move out before that. You should 

read this document carefully to ensure that it contains everything you want and nothing that is 

unacceptable to you. If you do not understand anything in this agreement, you should ask for it 

to be explained to you before you accept it. You might consider consulting a solicitor, Citizens 

Advice Bureau or Housing Advice Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



/sites/default/files/halls/handbook-2024.pdf
/sites/default/files/halls/disciplinary-procedure-halls-2024.pdf
/sites/default/files/halls/disciplinary-procedure-halls-2024.pdf
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10.2.2. 
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11. MOVING OUT 

11.1. When the Licence under this agreement ends, You will no longer be entitled to use the 

Accommodation or the Hall and You must vacate the Accommodation, leaving it clean 

and tidy, and return any keys, fobs or access cards to the University immediately.   

 

 

 

12. NOTICES 

This clause applies to notices relating to this agreement served by You on the University and by 

the University on You: 

12.1. Any notice to be sent by You to the University must be in writing and must be 

addressed to the Allocations Team. It should be sent by email or First Class post. If sent 

by email it should be addressed to: info.halls@london.ac.uk. If sent by post it should be 

addressed to: The Allocations Team, Housing Services, Senate House, Malet Street 

WC1E 7HU. Notice to Your college will not suffice. 

12.2. Any notice to be sent by the University to You may either be sent by email to the 

address given by You in Your application (or if different the email address which yousent by the University 

mailto:info.halls@london.ac.uk

